
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 

1250 W. Alder St. ● Union Gap, Washington 98903 ● (509) 575-2490  

November 5, 2020 

Stephen Wright 
PUD No. 1 of Chelan County 
PO Box 1231 
Wenatchee, WA  98807 
 
Re: New National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit 

Applications for: 
 

Rock Island Dam, Permit No. WA0991032 
Rocky Reach Dam, Permit No. WA0991033 

Dear Stephen Wright: 

Thank you for submitting applications for new NPDES Discharge Permits for Rock Island Dam 
and Rocky Reach Dam.   

Before Ecology can begin the next phase of the permit process, we need to collect permit 
application fees. Enclosed are application fee invoices for Rock Island Dam and Rocky Reach 
Dam. If you have questions about these fees, please visit our permit fee website at: Water 
Quality Permit Fees at https://ecology.wa.gov/Water-Shorelines/Water-quality/Water-quality- 
permits/Fees . If you have fee related questions, please contact our Fee Unit at 
wqfee_unit@ecy.wa.gov or by phone at 800-633-6193. 

If you would like to pay by EcoPay, please contact our Fee Unit. It will take up to five days for 
them to set this up. 

Once the application fees are received, Ecology will begin writing draft permits for your review.  
We anticipate to begin developing your permits immediately.  If you have any questions about 
the permitting process, please contact me at cynthia.huwe@ecy.wa.gov or by phone at 509/379-
3723. 
Sincerely, 

 
Cindy Huwe 
Permit Coordinator 
Water Quality Program 
Enclosure: Application Fee Invoices 
cc: Jennifer Burns, Chelan PUD 

Water Quality Fee Unit, Ecology-Lacey 
Keith Primm, Ecology-Union Gap 
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